
YALE UNIVERSITY 

SCHOOL OF FORESTRY 
NEW HAVEN· CONNECT~CUT 

January 14, 1929 

1rr . John R. Neetzel, 
2115 Knapp Street, 

St. Paul , ~.U nne sota 

Dear Hr. Neetzel• 

I have your letter of January 10 and a.m 

interested to know that you are contemplat i ng t he 

possibility of coming to Yale next year. I believe 

t hat you will find i t profitable to t ake a post-

graduat e year , and we shall be g l ad to work out a 

p lan of study which will be of maxi r.IUm service to 

you. I am sending to you a form of application for 

a scholarship . This form explains itself. I shall 

e.sk you to fill out the b lank and return it toe et her 

with an official statement of your record up to d.at e 

in n innesota . 

I am expect ing to visit ~.Unneapo l is e. little 

later in the year but I am not sure t hat I shall ar -

rive before you complete your ?1ork in !.larch. Mean-

time, I am sending to you a copy of our latest cat alog. 

Another catalog is in prese and will be sent to you as 

soon as i t is i s sued. 

I sh~ll be happy to correspond with you 

further to answer any questions which you rray wish to ask. 

HSG/iIJC 
enclosures 


